From: Public.advisor

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 12:20 PM

To: Waullenjohn, Robert J.

Subject: FW: Gigafy Phelan Grant Resolution T-17525
Hi Rob,

Another email for Resolution T-17525. Thanks.

Julian Yan

Program Technician Il

Public Advisor’s Office

California Public Utilities Commission

415-703-1180

www.cpuc.ca.gov | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | YouTube

From: Joe Haggard [mailto:me@joehaggard.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 9:00 PM

To: Public.advisor

Subject: Gigafy Phelan Grant Resolution T-17525

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to lend my support to Race Communications plan to Gigafy Phelan. | am a resident who desperately
needs useable Internet for myself, wife and daughter. We all need reliable Internet for work and school projects
and communications. What is currently available from Frontier in my area is at capacity and not allowing new
connections. Those of us who are lucky enough to get a connection with Frontier has to put up with speeds less
than 1Mbit and frequent service outages.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Joe Haggard

(760) 792-9289

2867 Arrowhead Drive
Pinon Hills, CA 92371
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